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July 9, 1992

Docket No. 50-331

Iowa Electric! Light and Power
Company

ATTN: - Mr. John F. Franz, Jr.
Vice President, Nuclear

IE Towers-
P. O. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA _52406

Dear Mr. Franz: 'i

I am responding to your May 29, .1992, letter requesting caerator initial and4:
requalification exam date changes in 1993. Because all c1anges are withinjthe-
National Exam Schedule, as identified -in NRC Generic-letter 91-12, and all:
licensed operators will have the opportunity-to participate in an NRC

'e-
-

administer requalification- exam prior to-their licensr. renewal date, th
changes are acceptable, i

-

We will work with your staff to establish specific examination dates.
,

Your prompt identification'and notification of the exam schedule changes is
appreciated. Should you have any specific questions : please contact Michael
Jordan at 708/790-5552.

'

Sincerely,

original signed by

Geoffrey C. Wright;, Chief
- OperationsfBranch

. cc: L. Liu,-Chairman of the Board
and Chief Executive Officer

David L. Wilson,-Plant
: Superintendent - Nuclear

R. Salmon, Manager, Nuclear-
Licensing

DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB=
Resident Inspector, RIII

-

Stephen: Brown, Iowa Department'
of Commerce

Licensing Project Manager, NRR

RIII R IaJ'
n/lc Wright _

' _ 7/ 92 7/ $2
I

Q ,

9207150041 920709 ~

7" ^ " " jeR2 Nvz )


